
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 8/28/2017 1:21:19 PM
Subject: Re: storm season

​No response necessary


From: Lt. Governor's Office
 
Sent: Monday, August 28, 2017 1:00 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Cc: Lily Cogdill
 
Subject: FW: storm season 
 
  
This email was received by the LT Gov inbox (background and all), I don’t think we need to respond, but its weird.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: bulldogs2765@aol.com [mailto:bulldogs2765@aol.com] 
 
Sent: Sunday, August 27, 2017 6:15 PM
 
To: Lt. Governor's Office 
Subject: storm season
 

is the lt. governor office ready for tropical storm irma
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